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Re:  Caribbean Boulevard Bridge Replacement project  
 Project No. 20190279   

  
 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

The Miami-Dade County Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) has scheduled a virtual 
public meeting regarding the subject project on Wednesday, March 3, 2021, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 
The meeting will be conducted to provide area residents and businesses with information related to the 
final design, and planned construction of the project, as well as other pertinent information developed by 
DTPW. The proposed project consists replacing Caribbean Boulevard Bridge no. 874431, which spans the 
C1-N Canal, along Caribbean Boulevard at the intersections of SW 103 Avenue and SW 103 Place. The 
replacement of the bridge was proposed to increase the C1-N canal width for more efficient flow, and to 
update the bridge with the most current design and safety standards. The proposed bridge will feature 
new, wider sidewalks and bicycle lanes on both sides of the road for increased pedestrian and bicycle 
safety. Roadway safety features will also be updated to the latest design and safety standards, to include 
milling and resurfacing, updated roadway transitions and new signing and pavement markings. 
 
Registration is required to participate in the virtual public meeting. To register, please visit 
https://www.miamidade.gov/virtual-meetings. Click Departmental Meetings Calendar, find the meeting 
date and time, and select the meeting you wish to attend.     
 
It is the policy of Miami-Dade County to comply with all the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) of 1990. For sign language interpreters, assistive listening devices or materials in accessible 
format, please call Marcos Ortega at 786-469-5225 or email at Marcos.Ortega@miamidade.gov, at least 
five (5) business days in advance. 
 
Your attendance at this meeting is encouraged and any comments will be appreciated.  For additional 
information regarding this project, please contact DTPW Public Information Officer Jennie Lopez at 305-
375-2810 or email at Jennie.Lopez@miamidade.gov.    
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elia Nunez 
Elia Nuñez, P.E.  
Assistant Director, Engineering, Planning and Development  
Department of Transportation and Public Works   
 

        Transportation and Public Works 
111 NW 1st Street • Suite 1510 

Miami, Florida 33128  
T 305-375-2094    
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